



Tel: 01384 818305 e-mail: info@dingle.dudley.sch.uk

Dear parents/carers,

Just a reminder that we are starting Forest School on Thursday 18^{th} September and will run every Thursday until October half term.

Your child will need:

- -to come to school in their own clothes. Comfortable clothing with long sleeves please, so they are able to run around and be protected.
- -to come to school in trainers suitable for running around in.
- -a warm coat
- -a change of clothes in a bag labelled with their name in case they get wet/muddy

Your child should already have a waterproof 'puddle suit' and a pair of wellies, which are to stay in school.

Many thanks,

Mrs Kitching

EYFS Lead

